Propagation Systems, Inc.

Quality Broadcast Antenna Systems

February 26, 2016

Richard M Snavely Jr.
President

Family Life Ministries, Inc.
PO Box 506

Bath, NY 14810

Ref: W221CL and W234AZ
Dear Mr. Snavely,

I have studied the proposed changes to W234AZ, FID 156288, and anticipate no effects
on the directional pattern of W221CL, FID 106682.

W234AZ has been located 6 meters above W221CL and will now be located at a distance
of 29 meters above W221CL. We understand that the only change being made in the area
of the W221CL antenna is in the size of the transmission line from %” foam to 7/8” air
transmission line. We anticipate no adverse effects on the directional pattern of W221CL.
We understand that the transmission line is secured on the inside of the tower and is not
located in the proximity of the W221CL antenna.

If you have any additional questions please don’t hesitate to call.
Sincerely,

St

Douglas A. Ross
President

PO Box 113 « 719 Pensacola Rd ¢ Ebensburg » PA « 15931 « Phone (814) 472-5540 » Fax (814) 472-5676
www.psibroadcast.com



